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The John C. Haney Memorial Foundation is Beneficiary of Cleveland Cavaliers
50/50 Raffle presented by Oswald Companies 

Cleveland, Ohio - March 25, 2024 - The John C. Haney Memorial Foundation is proud to announce 
that it has been selected as the beneficiary of the Cleveland Cavaliers 50/50 Raffle presented by 
Oswald Companies. The JCH Foundation is honored to receive a generous donation of $2,200 from 
this charitable initiative.

The Cleveland Cavaliers 50/50 Raffle, presented by Oswald Companies, is a beloved tradition that 
gives fans the opportunity to support worthy causes while enjoying the excitement of NBA basketball. 
Through the sale of raffle tickets during Cavaliers home games, 
fans have the chance to win big while also making a positive 
impact in their community.

“We are incredibly grateful to the Cleveland Cavaliers and Oswald 
Companies for choosing us as the beneficiary of this year’s 
50/50 Raffle,” said Rick and Beth Haney, Co-founders of the JCH 
Foundation. The donation will have a direct impact on creating a 
new ‘John’s Safe Place’ Room for 2024. These new spaces include 
furniture, sensory-sensitive devices, headphones, art materials, 
and decor. Funds will also be allocated towards providing Mental 
Health First Aid Sessions for schools to offer their teachers in-
person suicide prevention training to help recognize risk factors 
and warning signs.

About Cleveland Cavaliers Community Foundation
The Cavaliers Community Foundation invests in organizations that directly support the development 
and well-being of youth in Northeast Ohio. Since its inception in 1993 more than $25 million has been 
granted through the CCF to local non-profit organizations. For more information, please visit https://
www.nba.com/cavaliers/community

About The JCH Memorial Foundation
The JCH Foundation is a 501(c)3 nonprofit foundation in loving memory of John Charles Haney. The 
JCH’s Foundation’s mission is to end the stigma, raise mental health awareness, and support students 
and educators by creating safe spaces in Northeast Ohio schools and spreading John’s story. For more 
information, please visit www.thejchfoundation.com. 
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